

All Saints' C.E. Primary School -- Newsletter 5th February 2021 --



Furlong Close, Alrewas Burton-on-Trent, Staffordshire, DE13 7EF. Telephone 01283 247940 Email headteacher@allsaints-alrewas.staffs.sch.uk

Parent Consultations

The school will be introducing a new, intuitive and easy to use online appointment booking system for parent consultations. The system is 'Schoolcloud', which will allow you to choose your own appointment times for video appointments with teachers.

We plan to offer appointments during the weeks commencing 1st March and 8th March and will contact you with more information when we return after the half term break.

Art Competition

We have had some fantastic entries for the 'From my Window' art competition already. Remember to email your entry to Mrs Ridley before Friday 26th February. All details are on Showbie.

Alrewas Surgery patient participation group (PPG) Newsletter

Please follow this link to view http://allsaints-

<u>alrewas.staffs.sch.uk/sitetemplate/allsaints/uploads/NEWSLETTERS/February%20PPG%20Newsletter%205th%20Feb%202021.pdf</u>

Smoothies.

We would like to thank Pip Organic who supplied smoothies for children that were in school last Thursday.

Please let us know....

If you are struggling to feed your family, we may be able to help. This will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.